
 

There was a good turnout for the Spring Meeting 4BBB and conditions were dry with a 

blustery wind.   

 

Jayne and Doreen managed to win first prize with Doreen on good form winning the 

majority of points.  Two pairs scored equal points with Sonia and Joan  winning second 

place on the back 9 from Susan and Deborah.   

 

We had food and drink afterwards and managed to present several prizes to winners of 

the Spring Meeting, various team events during the winter and the curtailed (due to bad 

weather) Eclectic programme. 

 Jayne Maxwell 


